
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
March 13, 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian:   
 
We are excited to welcome your child to our 2025 Summer School Session: An Ozark Adventure! 
In-person summer school will be held on the Primary and Middle School campuses and will be available 
for preK-8th grade students. Our first day of summer school is Tuesday, May 27 and the last day is 
Friday, June 20. 
 
Your child has the opportunity to earn an attendance incentive gift card by making attendance a priority 
during summer school. Please remember, minutes signed in late or checked out early will be applied to 
the following scale.    
 

●​ 0 minutes missed​ ​ ​ =​ $100 gift card 
●​ 1 minute-7 hours missed​ ​ =​ $75   gift card 
●​ 7 hours 1 minute-14 hours missed​ =​ $50   gift card 

 
If your child qualifies for an attendance incentive, you will receive information via ParentSquare the 
week of June 16. Due to regulations requiring written documentation of receipt, a parent/guardian will 
be required to stop by the Central Office to pick up the gift card. 

 
Feel free to contact the Central Office at 417-847-2221, if you have any questions.   
 
Looking forward to a great summer school session! 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
Dr. Traci Mitchell 
Assistant Superintendent 
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